
Dear Swim School Families,

We are Ready and Excited to invite you 
back to our swimming lessons!

Here’s what you need to know:
Term 4 Swim Lessons start back on 
Wednesday 10th November and will run 
for 6 weeks until Tuesday 21st December.

Everyone who was booked into Term 
3 will be re-booked into the same day 
and time for Term 4. Please refer to your 
booking confirmation email from Term 3 
to check your lesson day/time.

If you will not be returning to lessons in 
Term Four or need to change the day/
time of your lessons, please email us at 
swimschool@southpacifichc.com.au and 
send us an email to confirm the change.

Any membership payments that occurred 
for Term 3 will automatically be credited 
to your membership for Term 4. We 
understand that some of you may not 
be ready or able to attend this term, so 
we will be able to hold your credit until 
2022.

As per Government guidelines, all swim 
school members over the age of 16 
years old and attending parents must 
be fully vaccinated against COVID-19, 
or provide evidence of a medical 
exemption. Please refer to our COVID-19 
webpage on what to bring and be ready 
to show on entering our facility.

The Swim School Team can’t wait to see 
you all back and are ready to swim into 
Summer with you all!

Amy and Carmen 
Team Aquatics St Kilda Sea Baths

WE ARE READY & EXCITED
TO INVITE YOU BACK IN FOR A SWIM!


